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By Helene Ballard

Well, another week gone by- time
sure flies- before we know it
Christmas will be here.

Meantime, we have shopping and
baking to do so that will keep us all
busy.

Last Wednesday, the ladies from
Schreiber, along with some from
town, came in for the weekly bridge
game. Our residents look forward to

this and they really enjoy it. So our
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THANK YOU

Thank-you to all who visited me at McCausland Hospital in
Terrace Bay and to all who sent fruit, flowers, candy and

A special Thanks to Dr. St.
McCausland Hospital, Schreiber Ambulance Crew and the

w it G

heartfelt thanks ladies for your
kindness.

At this time I would like to say
"“Welcome to Mr. Ken Lusk’’ who
I understand will be our new man in
charge at the News office. I hope to
be able to meet you sometime soon.
(Editor’s note: 1 had the opportunity
of meeting Helene when I picked up
her column last Friday).

On Tuesday the 11th, we had a
very touching memorial service con-

ducted by Pam Jones, with the able
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YOUR BUDDIES

Rose, Nurses and staff of

Your kindness will always be remembered.

RHCHEL LEVESQUE

'wf SCHREIBER "BELLES" RINGETTE TEAM

VERSUS
SCHREIBER INTERMEDIATE
HOCKEY TEAM

SUN. NOV. 23
- 7:00 p.m.

In Schreiber Arena

Silver Collection
ALL PROCEEDS TO GO TO
”The_ Rick Hansen Man In Motion Tour”’

A

-' ---’ 5
il - - i

TERRACE BAY BAKERY
THIS WEEKS SPECIAL

White Bread

& Whole Wheat
Donuts

Assorted

NOV. 19-22

.99

5350 Doz

PIZZA SPECIALS
MON. NOV. 24- 9" PIZZA at *4*° .
TUES. NOV. 25- 15" Pepperoni at *79°
WED. NOV. 26- 15" PIZZA DELUXE at *9°°
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THANK YOU
We wish to express our heartfelt appreciation to all our relatives
and friends who were so kind and thoughtful during the loss of
a dear son, husband, father and brother. LESLIE J. COMEAU
Special thanks to Father Peter Groulx, The Choir, and
The Pallbearers. Also those who sent sympathy and
mass cards, floral arrangements, donations to the Heart
Fund, Holy Angels Parish Memorial Fund, and
McCausland Hospital Fund, and to those who donated

. Thank you to Therese Martin and her group for the
lovely lunch and to all who sent food to our homes.
It was greatly appreciated.

To the Doctors and Nurses of Terrace Bay Hospital,
McKellar
King Funeral Home- Thank You!
Your kindness will always be

wy Femembered.

THE COMEAU and
WEBB FAMILIES

Hospital and The

assistance of the Birchwood Auxiliary
ladies.

It 1s most fitting that we all take
time off in our busy lives to think
about and honor our war dead who
gave their own lives to make this old
world safe for us.

In our prayers we should also add
some for God’s help to make this a
safe, peaceful world so that all these
young lives will not have been taken
in vain.

So to you, our loved ones, I say,

Employees of Kimberly-Clark who opted to
retire early celebrated at the Moose Ludge on
Nov. 15. After dinner, the retirees were given

NOV. 24th - DEC. 1st
$5. OFF ALL PERMS

grandson

‘“Requiescant in pace- rest in Peace’’.

‘““PERM SPECIAL”’

Note: OPEN 9 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Daily
NEW EVENING HOURS - 5:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.

CALL: 825-9202

Prnud to Be Sarvmg You For the Past 6 Years

BIRTH ANNOUNCEMENT

MAUREEN HARPER is pleased to announce the birth of her

AMUEL WALKER HARPER

on NOVEMBER 2, 1986.
WEIGHING 8 Ibs. 13 oz.
Sam 1s welcomed home by parents
DOUG and TAMMIE, and big sister
Alison. Many thanks to Dr. Bailey and
the Nurses at McCausland Hospital.

Now if any of you kind folks

would like to be volunteers for Bir-
chwood, it would be very nice.

Some of you gentlemen who are

retired would maybe enjoy a game of

cribbage and some of the ladies could
help out with crafts, etc.

If so, give our Activities Director,
Sylvie Angus, a call and have a chat
with her.

You know there is a great deal of
satisfaction in giving of oneself to

on Wed. & Thurs.

TOWNSHIP OF SCHREIBER

TENDER
FOR SNOW REMOVAL

The Township of Schreiber is now accepting
tenders for the removal of snow at the

CENTENNIAL FIRE STATION

Tender Closing Time and Date is 4:00
p.m. Friday, November 28 1986.

Tender forms can be obtained from

the Municipa

| Office, 608 Winnipeg

St., Schreiber (824-2711).

- help others. So let’s try and do this

and we will thank-you, but most of
all, God will bless you.

Until next time, keep warm, bun-
dle up when you go out and don't
catch cold. Now for my ‘‘Wee
Joke™’.

Did you hear about the girl who
swallowed her watch? Now she is
taking epsom salts to pass the time
away! Adios.

a supplement cheque for their years of service.
Above is the head table where the executives
from the two local unions sat.

THANK
Lo YOU

Thank you to Dr. Bailey,
and Dr. Wilkes and the
nurses and the staff of
McCausland Hospital, for
the excellent care and at-
tention that I received.

Special THANKS to those
who visited and sent cards
and flowers.

PETRINA

“MISTER VIDEO"”

Have Your

VALUABLES

VIDEO TAPED
For Your
PERSONAL
INVENTORY

Take OUT THE
GUESS WORK AND
ELIMINATE THE
LIST

FOR FURTHER
INFORMATION
CALL: RICK

at

825-9303




